
                   

 This half term’s virtues are: 

Grateful and Generous 

Star Pupil Assembly 

Well done to this week’s star pupils and congratulations to pupils from Year 5 who gained their Irish Dancing Awards: Jessica, 
Ava, Aoife, Anabelle, and Tayla. 

Medicine in School 

If prescription medicine is to be given three times a day, wherever possible, this should be given at home.  If this is not the case 
and prescription medicines timing fall outside this timescale, such medicine should be handed in at the front office and a form 
must be signed. It’s very important that the medicine must have a prescription label on it. 

Reminder: First Holy Communion: Saturday 19
th

 May 2018 

Due to health & safety considerations, we must stress that only one row of seating will be available for each family. Only 
those on Miss Carroll’s attendee list will be accommodated safely. We actively encourage extended family and friends to 
celebrate with you at family gatherings and parties, following the service. 

Fortnite Warning 

Please be advised, in the UK the Video Standards council rate Fortnite as 12+ for frequent scenes of violence. This game is not 
suitable for young children and we advise that if you allow older children to play this game that gameplay should be monitored 
and that game time is limited. Along with suitability, it’s worth checking the online communication settings on the game to 
ensure children aren’t talking to strangers. See Netware online app for advice on child safety online.  

Year 6 SATs 

Year 6 SATs begin on Monday 14
th

 May. Please try to ensure that children are in school every day this week and that they get an 
early night in order to allow them to achieve their very best. The timetable for dates is as follows: 

Monday – Grammar, Spelling and Punctuation Test, Tuesday – Reading Test, Wednesday – Maths Arithmetic Test and Maths 
Reasoning Test 1, Thursday – Maths Reasoning Test 2 

 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 7
th

 May  School closed for May Day Bank Holiday 

Thursday 10
th

 May 9:30am Mass – Led by Year 2 – The Ascension 

Friday 11
th

 May 1:00pm Last swimming session for Year 5 

Tuesday 15
th

 May 9:30am Mass – Led by Year 1 and 4 

Thursday 17
th

 May  12:00pm ‘All Day Breakfast’ (Please hand in slips by Tuesday 8
th

 May) 

Friday 18
th

 May 1:00pm Swimming sessions for Year 6 start today 

Saturday 19
th

 May 10:00am First Holy Communion 

Tuesday 22
nd

 May 9:30am Mass – Led by Year 3 – May Procession 

Thursday 24
th

 May  1:30pm Parishioner’s Tea 

Friday 25
th

 May  Break up today for half term 

Monday 4
th

 June  Inset Staff Training Day (School closed for pupils) 

Tuesday 5
th

 June  School open for pupils today 

Tuesday 5
th

 June 9:30am Mass – Led by Year 6 

Tuesday 5
th

 June  Year 4 ‘Bikeability’ (Cycling Proficiency Test) 

Wednesday 6
th

 June  Year 5 ‘Bikeability’ (Cycling Proficiency Test) 

Thursday 7
th

 June  Year 2 Space Centre visit 

Wednesday 13
th

 June 1:00-2:45pm KS1 Sports Day 

Wednesday 13
th

 June 10:00-12:00pm KS2 Sports Day 

Friday 15
th

 June  Year 6 London visit (Deadline to pay Monday 28
th

 May) 

Friday 13
th

 July School finishes at 1:30pm  Summer Fayre starts at 2pm 
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Safeguarding Tip of the Week 

"Don't talk to strangers," but remember what 
strangers are okay to approach. For example; police 
officers, firemen, and teachers will all lend a hand. 

 

E-Safety Tip of the Week 

Talk about the risks associated with meeting online 
“friends” in person 

 

Birthdays 

‘Happy birthday’ this week to: 

Macie-Louise (Rec),  

Ava, Alexander and Amelie (Y5) and Jose (Y6) 

Many happy returns 

 

 

 

 

                                              

Super Shaye! 

We need you! Shaye in Year 3 is raising money for ‘Matt’s Mission’ this summer by supporting children with life threating 
illnesses such as Cancer, Meningitis, Cystic Fibrosis and children going through and living with severe disabilities. Very bravely, 
Shaye will be getting her hair cut off and donating it to a charity to children who have Cancer. Please help support Shaye to raise 
as much money as possible for this charity. The money raised will help purchase toys for hundreds of sick children in hospitals, 
hospices and special need schools. In the past, the charity has taken children and their families to Disney Land and Lapland, 
making many wishes come true. Please help with these wishes for those less fortunate and donate what you can today! 

To donate money, please visit the link below: 
https://www.goldengiving.com/fundraising/shayessponsoredhairdonation 
Curriculum Topics 

Curriculum topic webs are now available on our school website under the curriculum tab. Please have a look at what your child 
will be learning this term. 

Special Mentions 
 
Well done Katie (Y4)! She has gained her pen licence this week - many congratulations to her. Miss Hulme is extremely proud of 
you Katie. 
Heidi (Rec) – fantastic and beautiful writing, we are so impressed. 
Grace (Y3) for working hard and answering questions in class. Keep it up! 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

                    

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs M Johnson                Mrs H Milligan                Mr A Spindlow                  Miss E Keating 

Generous God, we give thanks for our friends and 

the joy they bring us. Help us to be generous, loving 

and kind to all people around the world, so that they 

may know that we are their friends. Amen. 

ATTENDANCE FOR W/C 23-04-2018 

                                WELL DONE Year 4 

Rec – 98.7%                     Year 1 -98.7% 

2H – 97%                            2J – 95% 

                Year 3 – 96.7%                  Year 4 – 99% 

               Year 5 – 95.6%                  Year 6 – 94.3% 

                                 Overall total – 96.9% 

  

  

Star of the Week  

We look forward to congratulating: 

Isabella and Oliver    Rec                                                 

Elwood and Sophie   Y1                                                      

Mason and Evie   2J                                                     

Finley and Hanna    2H                                               

Maisie and Grace   Y3                                                

Evie and Tyler   Y4                                             

Aidan and Sophie   Y5                                                   

Marley and Mia L   Y6 

Parents of selected pupils are invited to attend the 

assembly on Monday 14
th

 May 2018 at 9.10am 

 

 

https://www.goldengiving.com/fundraising/shayessponsoredhairdonation

